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Dorothy Menasco

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2019 5:39 PM
To: Melinda Watts
Cc: Emily Knoblauch; Kerri Johnson; Wesley  Thurmond
Subject: RE: DOCUMENT NO. 11284-2019

Hi Melinda, 
 
Thank you for bringing this to our attention.  Per your request below, DN 11284-2019 has been moved 
from Docket 20190113 to Docket 20190182. 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
(850) 413-6770 
 
From: Melinda Watts  
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2019 10:28 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Cc: Emily Knoblauch; Kerri Johnson; Wesley Thurmond 
Subject: DOCUMENT NO. 11284-2019 
 
Dorothy, 
 
DOCUMENT NO. 11284-2019, filed on 12/11/2019, in Docket No. 20190113-WS, should be filed in Docket 
No. 20190182-WU and titled, “Response to staff’s 11/25/19 deficiency letter.” The Utility submitted the 
document with the wrong docket number in the title. 
 
 

Melinda Watts 
Florida Public Service Commission 
(850) 413-6952 (voice) 
(850) 413-6953 (fax) 
 




